
Davenport Diamond Guideway Construction Notice 
 

 

 

 
Information as of: March 12, 2022 

 

Dupont Street Full Closures for 
Precast Girders Erection 
April 4 – April 17, 2022 (Overnight)   

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What work is taking place? 
The new precast bridge girders for the elevated guideway are being installed on top of the bridge that 
spans over Dupont Street at the GO rail tracks between Lansdowne Ave and Symington Ave. To 
complete this work, Dupont Street will be fully closed intermittently between April 4 and April 17.  

 



 

 

 

This notice can be translated into a different language upon request by 
emailing us at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Esta notificação pode ser traduzida para o português. É só enviar um      
e-mail com o seu pedido ao TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/davenport 
Call us at: 416-202-6911 

 

When 
The work will occur during the evenings intermittently between April 4 and April 17.  
 
Where 
The work will take place at the bridge that spans Dupont Street at the GO rail tracks, between Lansdowne 
Avenue and Campbell Avenue. The work will be carried out directly over bridge.   
 
Hours 
9:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.   
 
What to expect 
Closures on Dupont Street between Lansdowne Avenue and Campbell Ave will be as follows: 
 
*Full closure of Dupont Street: There will be no motorist, cyclist, or pedestrian access. Detours will be in 
place via Lansdowne and Symington avenues, and across Davenport Road. Through-traffic under the 
bridge is prohibited. Closure and detour signage will be in place. 
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